
CIRCULAR 
 August 25, 2025. 

Subject: School Holiday for Ganesh Chaturthi Celebration 

Dear Parents, 

As we prepare to celebrate the auspicious festival of Ganesh Chaturthi, we  
would like to inform you that the School will remain closed on Wednesday, 
August 27, 2025. This is a blissful festival devoted to Lord Ganesh, the 
bestower of knowledge, success, prosperity, and happiness, and the one who 
guides us past obstacles with his divine blessings. Ganesh Chaturthi holds 
great cultural and spiritual significance for many, and we encourage our 
students to embrace the festive spirit with family and friends while respecting 
the traditions of the celebration. 
 

We extend our heartfelt wishes to all of you for a happy and prosperous Ganesh 
Chaturthi. May the blessings of Lord Ganesha bring peace, happiness, and 
success into your lives. 

 

Thanks & Regards, 

STEM School. 
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